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2013
DEADLINE
APPROACHING

Who is
Eligible?

Deadline to
file
November
30" 2013

501 (c)(3) nonprofit
organizations,
municipalities, and
government entities

Nonprofit who are
already reimbursing or
self insured

Nonprofits who are not
delinquent with the
State

Join or Renew
FANO Membership
Today!

How can FANO
better serve you?

Contact us today to let us know:
info@fano.org
305.557.1764

A

Florida Association of Nonprofit Organizations
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UNEMPLOYMENT

SAVINGS
A Creative Way to Save!

Thinking outside your routine is
uncomfortable, but in the long run it can
have great benefits.

One such option is to leave your state
unemployment system and join the
Unemployment Savings Program or
Bonded Service Program. We have
helped save Florida Nonprofits an average
549% over their previous unemployment
costs. Florida tax cost per employee
continues to increase every year. In 2014
the unemployment wage base will
increase from $8,000 to $9,000 therefore
the average unemployment tax cost for
each employee.

You organization may be eligible for a
substantial savings from FANO, your
voice for nonprofits since 1990.
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First Nonprofit Group
An AmTrust Financial Company
First Nonprofit Group has been insuring
the nonprofit sector since 1978,
exclusively. They have been providing
unigue risk management programs to
limit unemployment exposure and
capture savings for nonprofits,
government entities and native American
Indian Tribes. Based in Chicago, they
work in all 50 states and have 1,500
unemployment clients nationwide. They
offer a complete line of unemployment
solutions. Contact Cecilia Piazza at
800.526.4352 extn 7729 . or
CPiazza@firstnonprofit.com

CONSIDER THIS
OPPORTUNITY

It is a legal option, only available to
nonprofit organizations.

Each year the State charges your
organization a fixed dollar amount
whether your claims have reached that
amount or not. Year after year, you're
overpaying into the State system; the
state never refunds that money to you.
Becoming a reimburser and paying only
for your own claims is a strategic
option to save money and improve
your bottom line.

It's amazing that many nonprofit
organizations are unaware of the
savings they could realize by
withdrawing from the State program.

You also have the opportunity to have
a dedicated program administrator for
your organization. The benefits are

real, and the law supports this method.
Remember the money you save is
unrestricted income.

RECEIVE A NO OBLIGATION EVALUATION
For more information on the Nonprofit
Savings Program please contact
Communications Director Diane Singh
305.557.1764 or diane@fano.org




